
Miller Avenue Elementary 

Husky News 
Bi-Weekly Issue:​  The newsletter, loaded with information pertaining to our school, can be 
found on the Garaway home page at ​ www.garaway.org​  - hover over the schools tab and click 
on Miller Avenue from the drop-down.  Call the office at (330)852-2441 for any questions you 
may have and we will be happy to help you.  
 
 

 
 

Friday, March 17, 2017 
 
Smile and Move: Go Beyond Expectations 

 

Going beyond expectations is where ​wonderful starts​. 
 
Going beyond expectations for others (at work, in our communities, on the field) is how a civil rights 
movement succeeds; how our newest and latest favorite products are created (and get better before 
we even ask); how an inspiring comeback happens. 
 
And we need to remember, sometimes it’s the small things that can have the biggest impact on results 
(Parker, 2014). 
 
Thank you for all you do going beyond expectations with your sons and daughters. We hope to exceed 
your expectations here at school each day.  

 

http://www.garaway.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

➢ Friday, March 17th​ - Report Cards issued. 
 

➢ KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
Kindergarten registration will be held ​Tuesday, 
March 21st through Friday, March 24th​ between 
10:00-11:00 a.m. and 12:30-3:00 p.m​. in each 
elementary school office.  Your child must be 5 
years old before August 1st, 2017 to register. 
Parents need to register at the home school of their 
kindergartener and will need to provide the child’s 
birth certificate, social security card, immunization 
records, and any parental custody records. 
Screening appointments will be scheduled at the 
registration and will be held on ​April 20th & 21st 
at the Belden Center. Your child does not need to be present at the registration process. 
 

➢ Wednesday, March 22nd​ - 3rd 9-Week AR Party 
 

 
➢ Sweetwater Shamrocks 4-H Club​ Sweetwater Shamrocks will hold a 

meeting on ​Thursday, March 23rd ​at the Sugarcreek Mennonite Church at 
6:00 p.m.​  All parents should attend to sign papers and we will be choosing 
projects.  Anyone with any questions should call 330-852-4510 between 
12:00 noon and 5 p.m. 
 
 

➢ ATTENTION: 4th Grade Parents:​  on ​Friday, March 24th at 9:15 a.m.​, you are invited to 
your child’s Takin’ It to the Schools graduation celebration. This date was changed from a 
previous flyer that was sent home. A donut treat and a special token to symbolize the 
completion of the 8-week program will be presented to the 4th graders. 

 
 

➢ Tuesday, April 4th​ - PTO Meeting @ 3:30 in Teacher’s Lounge 
 
 
 

 



➢ Tuesday, April 4th ​(rescheduled date) ​ - Miller Avenue’s 
Family Math Night 5:30-7:00 p.m.​ - ​Pi Day ​ is an annual 
celebration of the mathematical constant π(pi). Pi Day is 
observed on March 14th, but unfortunately, we had a snow 
day that day and will now hold our annual family math night 
on ​Tuesday, April 4th​. Please come and join us for a night of 
fun math activities, food and contests. 

 
**If you would be interested in donating a pie for the "Pi" Walk on Math Night, please let your child's 
teacher know.  Pies need to be at the school on ​ Tuesday, April 4th by 3:00 p.m. ​  Donations will be 
very much appreciated! 
 

➢ Wednesday, April 5th​ - Lifetouch Spring Picture Day 
 

➢ Monday, April 10th through Friday, April 14th​ - 
              NO SCHOOL - Spring Break 
 

➢ Emergency Drill Rescheduled 
 

Since we had a snow day on the previous scheduled date, 
our ​annual Emergency drill​ has been rescheduled. On 
Tuesday, April 18th​, we will be conducting an 
emergency evacuation drill.​ We will coordinate this 
with our rally point in case of an emergency. We will be in 

contact with the Sugarcreek Police department so they are aware of what we are doing. I 
wanted you to be aware also so you are not alarmed. Thank you! 

 
**Please enjoy some pictures from our recent 
 Dr. Seuss’ Birthday Celebration! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
LUNCH MENU ​- Lunch menus were sent home with each child and are available online. Additional 
paper copies are always available, contact the office if you would like one.  

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
**Prize Winners will still be picked by each homeroom teacher - since we are now going to a 

 digital version of the Husky Newsletter and you will either be ​ viewing online or receiving 
 it by email​ , just send in a note​  (use any scrap of paper you have at home)​  stating that you have read it 

 and your child will have a chance at being picked to get a prize!!*** 

 


